
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders about the upcoming week.  
 
Interim reports will be available on Monday. Interims will be virtual. Parents and students can 
view grades in the Parent Portal feature of PowerSchool. If you have any questions about your 
child’s progress, make sure to reach out to the teacher. 
 
Monday is also our House Reveal Day for our 6th graders and any other new students to JMS. 
This is an exciting day and I hope you will ask them about their House. You can find information 
about our House system on our school website.  
 
This past week we attempted to verify your preferences for returning to school. We began this 
process a couple of weeks ago and need to verify your choices since a few things have changed 
during that time. The options were to return to face to face instruction when schools open or to 
remain remote here at JMS. If your preference has changed and you were not able to speak to 
someone this week, please contact the school office at 336-819-2100 to let us know.  
 
You can continue to find all details about school reopening at www.gcsnc.com/reopening. This 
information can also be found under the School Reopening tab on our school website. 
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers! 
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